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 Tomorrow’s hot lunch is cold - Subway.  Please check the list with your teacher TODAY to confirm 
that you have lunch ordered.  The office cannot assist you with ordering errors, they must be 
addressed by your parents with the PAC volunteers.  

 The GHMS leadership group wants to give back to our community this year through a food and warm 
clothing drive.  Please bring in non perishable food items and warm clothing, including gently used 
coats, hats, mittens and brand new socks over the next couple of weeks.  Leadership students will 
be coming around to each class during the advisory block to pick up any donations and bring them 
into the front hall and gathering area. We are excited to see the generosity of our community as we 
watch those boxes fill up.  Thank you for helping to bring warmth and good food to our city this 
season. 

 Good luck to the grade 8 boys basketball team in their game against neighbourhood rivals - 
Arbutus.  This is the Battle for Bronze and the last basketball game our grade 8 boys will play for 
Gordon Head.  Good luck and have a great final game boys!  You will have a short practice at noon 
today. 

 Yesterday was another tight semi-final game for one of our Gordon Head teams. The grade 6/7 boys 
played at Royal Oak and battled back after falling behind by 10 points in the first half of the 
game.  Within the last minute and a half of the game, the boys sank two three pointers to pull within 1 
point.  Both teams battled for possession but neither team was able to sink another hoop, so Royal 
Oak took the game by only one point!  Great game boys and good luck in your game here at GHMS 
tomorrow.  You have a practice tonight after the gr. 8 boys game.  Please arrive at the gym by 4:45. 

 There is a practice today for gr. 8 musical theatre at 12:00 noon.   

 


